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As we continue to be mindful of the risks of COVID-19 transmission and outbreaks within Christian Horizons, we are 
recommending that employees follow federal guidance on travel.   
 
 

 Travel outside of Canada 
by any means 

Travel within Canada by air 
Interprovincial travel by car, 

bus, or train 

Isolation Requirements 

 
 
 
 
 
As of October 1st, 2022, the Federal Government has 
removed all restrictions on international travel for all 
travelers. For more information see here.  

 
 
 
 
 
Currently there are no 
restrictions on travel between 
provinces.  

Bank Eligibility 

 
 
 
For information on which bank time applies to your situation see the Flowcharts for guidance 

on COVID-19 exposure for employees.  

 

https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid
https://covid19.chconnect.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Employee-COVID-19-Exposure-Flowchart-January-14-2021-1.pdf
https://covid19.chconnect.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Employee-COVID-19-Exposure-Flowchart-January-14-2021-1.pdf

